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	Ein cyf / Our ref: 436/22/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date: 22nd December 2022


Further to your request for information dated 4th December 2022, I am pleased to provide the following response.
Your request:
I am looking at how ENT clinicians manage vestibular migraine, and it would be extremely useful to know if local CCGs (Clinical Commissioning Groups) have their own migraine and/or vestibular migraine protocol.  
 
If you could reply stating one of the following, I would really appreciate your participation.  
 
Our CCG has a guideline or protocol for management of migraine:
a) Yes * 
b) No 
c) Unsure 
 
Our CCG has a guideline or protocol for management of Vestibular Migraine: 
a) Yes * 
b) No 
c) Unsure 
 
*If yes, please attach the protocol if possible. 
Our response:

The Walton Centre NHS Foundation Trust are the Health Board’s tertiary provider and therefore any questions relating to CCG’s would need to be made directly to the Walton Centre NHS Foundation Trust. We are therefore unable to provide you with the information you request.  
In accordance with the Health Board’s obligation to advise and assist we have included below the website link to the Freedom of Information section of The Walton Centre NHS Foundation Trust website.

https://www.thewaltoncentre.nhs.uk/203/freedom-of-information.html

We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth drwy gyfrwng y Gymraeg


